
    
 

Report of the Chairman on the work of the Planning Committee 
 
The Planning Committee has met on two occasions since the previous report was 
prepared for the Council meeting.  This report therefore gives an overview of the key 
items considered by the Committee at its meeting on 14 December.  
 
 
Planning Committee – 14 December 2016 

 
1. The December meeting dealt with two planning applications.  There were no 

public speakers.  The items considered by the Committee are set out below. 
 

2. This first application related to Bridge House, Bridge Street, Staines-upon-
Thames (16/00819/FUL). The application proposed the creation of nine 
residential flats through the conversion of the existing office building and the 
erection of an additional storey. The proposal included 14 car parking spaces 
9 bicycle spaces. The Planning Committee resolved to approve the 
application.  

 
3. The second planning application related to Venture House, 42-54 London 

Road, Staines-upon-Thames (16/01683/FUL). The application proposed the 
removal of the surface level car park at the rear of the site and the erection of 
a two-storey block of six flats together with associated car and cycle parking, 
bin storage and landscaping. The application was approved. 
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